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In the second quarter of 2019 we were consumed by all things AGM:

 planning,
 compiling a slate for election of a board,
 completing the mind-numbing, time-consuming exercise of creating, reviewing iteratively and 

formatting By-Law #1,
 wading through the municipal bureaucracy to secure meeting space,
 sending invitations,
 putting out fires and apologizing for mishaps,
 creating and collating the contents of the AGM package,
 managing the distribution, 
 worrying about getting it right, etc.

Finally, the day arrived and so did 23 of you (70% of membership). Members attended from outside the 
province and the country. We even had a couple of guests. 

The meeting unfolded:

 Beth presented her remarks (which should be on the website soon),

 the Financial Summary was accepted,

 By-Law #1 was passed,

 the slate of directors was elected, 

 members had an opportunity to ask questions and

 our guest speaker, CARP Ambassador Adina Lebo, spoke passionately about the 'Compassion 
Revolution'.

The post-meeting mingling and consumption of refreshments allowed non-working members to meet each 
other, if only briefly. It also allowed Directors to meet members with whom we had only communicated by 
email and to renew relationships with those with whom we had worked previously on BYP tasks. 

Next Quarter
We look forward to setting goals and objectives for the next year. These will include continuing 
conversations with developers, both old and new, and increased engagement with our members.

Working Towards Realizing Our Vision!

 


